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MPM                                                                                                                  March 11, 2020    
          
NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 20 – 39  
  
SUBJECT:  Cancellation of April/May Sidewalk Sales, SUPERCEDES NOTICE TO THE 
TRADE 20-24, dated January 24, 2020    
  
This Notice to the Trade (NTT), which supercedes NTT 20-24, dated January 24, 2020, notifies 
our Industry partners that the Defense Commissary Agency (DeCA) will be cancelling all 
April/May Sidewalk Sales at all locations.  The postponement of the sidewalk sale is due to the 
ongoing coronavirus outbreak and an overabundance of caution is being used for the safety of 
our employees, patrons, and industry partners.     
 
Point of contact for this notice is Michael A. Pulley, Michael.pulley@deca.mil or (804) 734-
8000, extension 48521.    

  
  
  
  
                                                                  

Hector Granado  
            Director, Marketing 
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